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MRS Sally Oxenham
2 Livistona Lane LANE
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RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

| am very much in favour of extending the operating hours of the Barrenjoey Boatshed to
accommodate a dinner service and or functions.

The location is perfect as it does not encroach on neighbours and would bring life and light to
an otherwise dark space within the park, making it a safer place, thus also encouraging
families to enjoy the Northern Beaches amenities the park has on offer during the night as
well as during the day.

| would love to have the option of a restaurant to choose from at Palm Beach to attend with
my family therefore | strongly support extending the operating hours. In a city that is keen to
encourage tourism, an active vibrant place where visitors can go in the evenings and
wherefrom employment and business opportunities flow to local providers should be regarded
as a positive. NIMBY attitudes in relation to this site, relatively remote from residences, would
be disappointing and selfish.





